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On behalf of the Government of the United States of America, I wish to extend
congratulations to the people of Cambodia on the 65th anniversary of your
independence on November 9.

The strong bond between the U.S. and Cambodian peoples benefits both our
countries. Every year, more than 170,000 American tourists experience the
beauty and history that Cambodia has to offer, while we in the United States
enjoy the many contributions of our Cambodian-American community to the rich
and diverse fabric of our society.

We share your hope for the development of a free, prosperous, democratic, and
just society.
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